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Hello Undergraduate Nursing Students,  

 

Wow! October is already over! I hope you had a spooky halloween, and a less spooky midterm exam

season. I hope you can now take the time to practice some self-care, watch Netflix, bake, or do

whatever your heart desires.  

 

I would like to give a big shoutout to Isael (Social rep) and the social committee for a job well done on

our halloween apartment crawl! I was very happy to see everyone having so much fun. I cannot wait to

see what events Isael has in store for us. Maybe there will be an IPEA 2.0 in the near future ;) Stay

tuned! 

 

The NUS nursing games team has been confirmed! We have 16 participants that will be attending the

Jeux des Infirmières et Infirmiers du Québec at Université de Laval in Québec City, in January. Amazing

job to Lysanne (Athletics rep) for organizing the team under such short notice.  

 

CNSA will be holding their annual career fair on Thursday, November 8th from 3pm-8pm at New Rez

Ballroom B. Be sure to have your CVs ready! The NUS will be holding a CV writing workshop on

Tuesday, November 6th at 6pm in room 1825 of Sherbrooke 680. CaPs will help you perfect for CV for

externships and future jobs.  

 

 

That is all for now. Don't hesitate to contact me or any council members with any questions, comments

or concerns.   

 

All the best , 

Erin Patton  

President | Nursing Undergraduate Society  

Ingram School of Nursing | McGill University  

president.nus@mail.mcgill.ca  
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